
Queensdale Holiday Bazaar  
It is hard to believe that it is almost time for our annual Holiday Bazaar, an event 

our students look forward to every year! On Thursday December 14th and Friday 

December 15th students will have the opportunity to shop for inexpensive gifts (items 

from $0.25 - $3.00) for family and friends. There will also be a rummage area and a 

bake table. Students should come prepared with their money in a purse or Ziploc 

bag, a shopping bag they can put their purchases in and a list of people they need to 

select a gift for so our helpers can assist them with their shopping. Our “elves” will 

also be on hand to wrap the gifts at no charge.  

 

As always to make the Bazaar a success we need your help with: 

Volunteers for set-up, sales, shopping helpers, wrapping and clean-up. 

Donations of reusable gift bags, wrapping materials, nut-free treats and baked 

goods and gently used goods (toys, household items, unique treasures, games, 

books) for the rummage table.  

Please complete and return the form below to the school and let us know how 

you can help or email Jayne our co-ordinator at jayraeny@gmail.com.  

 

Name ___________________________________ 

Contact (phone or email) _________________________________________ 

 

I can help with: 

 Set up on Wednesday December 13th from 3:15 – 5:00 

Wrapping and / or rummage donations to be dropped off on December 11th and 12th.  

Bake sales donations to be dropped off on December 13th after school or on the 

morning of the 14th and 15th.  

Volunteer to run the store or wrap on: 

Thursday 8:45 – 12:00 

Thursday 12:00 – 3:15 

Friday 8:45 – 12:00 

Clean-up on Friday December 15th from 12:00 – 3:15 

Thank-you 

mailto:jayraeny@gmail.com

